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Date: April 14, 2021 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:   Daniel R. Willenborg, Director 
 
Re:    Adult Education Grant Purchase 
 
I am requesting that ‘Adult Education Grant Purchase’ be added to the agenda of the 
Committee of the Whole BOE meeting on April 19, 2021.  A brief notification of this 
purchase was provided at the BOE Study Session on April 12, 2021. 

A reallocation of unclaimed Adult Education funding was offered to school districts by 
the State of Michigan.  Karen Ling, Supervisor of Shared Time and Adult Education, 
made application on behalf of LPS for those additional funds and was awarded 
$174,000.  After thorough analysis with our IT Department the decision was made to 
focus those funds on the upgrade of technology hardware and other instructional 
resources to benefit the students and staff of the LPS Adult Education Program. 

Highlights of the purchase include Surface Pro and Surface Go personal devices, as 
well as Interactive Promethean Whiteboards, and Virtual Reality glasses. A detailed 
quote is provided as an attachment. 

The funding for this purchase is not from the LPS General Fund.  Funding is provided 
through the State School Act; Section 107 Grant of 2021-21.  These products were 
reviewed through REMC pricing and CDW-G was the selected provider.  The CDW-G 
quote total is $157,164.00.   

 
Attachments 


